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COMMENTS 

Don -

Here is a response to your e-mail this morning. For RF000020, shipment date was 
7/18, receipt date was 7/19. Attached are reports for RF000021 and 22, the latter 
apparently still hasn't shipped. There are no other certified shipments pending that I 
can detect. The repository report indicates that RFETS has another 42 drums certified, 
probably for shipment 23. INEEL is inputting more drums, and appears farther along 
than Hanford in characterizing them. 

There has been no further correspondence between NMED and DOE regarding the 
requirements document and old data. I noted that DOE has placed a revised 
requirements document (Rev 1, July 19) on its RCRA documents web page at 
<http://www.wipp.carlsbad.nm.us/rcradox/menu.htm> 
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